
BALD HEAD ISLAND CRUISE 
Sunday, September 11-Sunday, September 18, 2016

The Bald Head Island Cruise of our boating season is approaching. The cruise is 
scheduled to leave Sunday, September 11 and return Sunday, September 18. 
We will spend the first night in Spooner’s Creek Marina. We will have 
reservations all along the way at various marinas. At each place there is some 
area for people that might want to anchor out. We are making the reservations at 
each marina so there will be no need for you to call.

 Each night there will be planned activities. We are expecting to stay on Bald 
Head Island for two nights to enjoy what the Island has to offer. Those that have 
been there say it is a great place to go. There are bikes and golf carts to rent to 
get around the island. We are planning on 10 boats for the trip.

Your cruise leaders are Don & Louise Knight and George & Lynn Stateham.   If 
you have questions, please call Don & Louise at 514-0614 or George & Lynn at 
672-9171.

Captain’s Meeting in the Activities Bldg. Room 2 on
Friday, September 9, 2016 at 1300.

Reservations no later than Tuesday, September 5, 2016

Knight’s at 2214 Caracara Dr. 514-0614 
Stateham’s at 902 Nautilus Ct. 672-9171

Check One: Sail ___ Power ___
Captain ______________________Boat Name_________________
Make of Boat_____________________________________
Boat: Length ___ Beam ___ Draft ____
Home Phone ____________ Cell Phone _____________
Email_________________________________
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